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        Head of 0-19 Service 

Room C3/22 Campbell House 

Campbell Square 

Northampton 

NN1 3EB 

 

louisa.russell@nhft.nhs.uk 

1st September 2022  

Dear Parent/Carer 

Reception Screening 2022 – 2023  

Every year we ask parents/carers of Reception aged children to complete a questionnaire which 

enables the School Nurse team to assess your child’s health. We are then able to offer guidance and 

support in relation to any concerns that you may have. 

We sincerely apologise that this questionnaire was not sent to you whilst your child was in Reception 

year. We would still like to invite you to participate in this health assessment now that your child is in 

year 1 and the same support will be available to you should it be required.  

This is the third year that we have been able to offer this to you as a digital form and the link below 

will take you to the online health questionnaire for you to complete. If this link does not work, please 

copy and paste the link and open the questionnaire using the internet browser suited to your 

device.  

If you state that you require support from a School Nurse within the questionnaire, a member of the 

0-19 service will contact you in due course. Due to the volume of questionnaires we will be analysing, 

we are not able to provide an immediate response to everyone, however if you feel that you need to 

speak to us regarding an urgent issue, please do call our 0-19 Admin Hub on 0800 170 7055 (option 4). 

The following link is now accessible and will close on Monday 31st October 2022.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=o7rK2ZF060ieRqbnkqo_RXKzWCswYGFNlbXo

6z0V0BlUMFpCS0FGSzE2STQ5SEQ2VzhaN0xURTVQOS4u  

For other and more general information about our service or health related topics please visit our 

website:  

https://www.nhft.nhs.uk/0-19/  
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If you have any difficulties accessing the link which hasn’t resolved by copying and pasting into a new 

internet browser, please email Rachel.andrews@nhft.nhs.uk  

Yours sincerely 

 

Louisa Russell 

Head of 0-19 Children’s Services 
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